
 
     SITE WALK 

     TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON 
    Planning Board 

    Tuesday, March 19, 2019 at 4:00pm 
    58 LAFAYETTE ROAD, NORTH HAMPTON, NH 03862 

 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the North Hampton Planning Board will conduct a Site Walk on Tuesday, 
March 19, 2019 at 58 Lafayette Road, North Hampton, NH 03862 (Tax Map/Lot 007-118-000) beginning 
at 4:00pm. Site Walk is being conducted as part of Planning Board review of site plan application to 
construct a 12,120 square foot, 9-unit commercial building and associated site improvements. The 
applicant also requests Conditional Use Permits to allow construction and fill activities within the 
Wetlands Conservation District.  
 
If inclement weather necessitates cancellation of the site walk, an alternate date will be noticed at the 
Town Office and on the town website (www.northhampton-nh.gov). Copies of the site plan application 
are available for public review at the North Hampton Town Office, 233 Atlantic Avenue, Monday – 
Thursday 7:00am to 4:00pm and Friday 8:00am to 12:00pm  

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Timothy J. Harned 
Chair 

 

http://www.northhampton-nh.gov/

